
St. Augustine Parish 
  

Solemnity of Corpus Christi — June 03, 2018 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine Parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and 
our faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each  
other. Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

Parish Staff Meeting discussing, "Remain In My Love." As requested by the Archdiocese of Philadelphia, we have 
been participating in the Initiative for the Renewal of Marriage and Family Life. 
 

Seated L to R: Robyn Medlock, Tim Babbage, Fr. Jim Keating, O.S.A. 
Standing L to R: Kim Barroso, Jacob Marquart, O.F.S., Bob Zigmund, Jean Mangini, Agnes Alisio, and Fr. Bill Waters, O.S.A. 



 

 

Solemnity of Corpus Christi 
Sunday, June 03, 2018 

2:30 PM  Genova-Roberto Wedding 
8:00 PM  Monthly Evening Social 

 
Monday, June 04, 2018 

- - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, June 05, 2018 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Wednesday, June 06, 2018 

6:00 PM  Devine-Price Wedding Rehearsal 
8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group  

 
Thursday, June 07, 2018 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
  

Friday, June 08, 2018 
3:30 PM  Devine-Price Wedding  

 
Saturday, June 09, 2018 

 7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
 
 
 

Saturday & Sunday,  
June 02 & 03, 2018 

   5:15 PM     Deceased Members and 
                     Benefactors of the OSA    

  9:00 AM    Nadene Shearstone & Family 
11:00 AM † Marvin Smith 
   7:00 PM     - - - - - - - - - -  
                                                                      

Monday, June 04, 2018 
12:05 PM  † Rita Librone 

                          

Tuesday, June 05, 2018 
12:05 PM  † Julia R. Baumann 
                                                            

    Wednesday, June 06, 2018 
12:05 PM    The Parish Community  
                                                                                   

 Thursday, June 07, 2018 
12:05 PM  † Patrocinio Morales, Jr. 
                                                                                                                                  

          Friday, June 08, 2018 
12:05 PM  † Daniel Candelora   
                                                                                                     

Saturday, June 09, 2018 
  5:15 PM      - - - - - - - - - -  
                   
 

† = Deceased 
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Sacrificial Giving 
May 26 & 27, 2018  

 

Number of Envelopes Used: 47 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,696.00 

Average $/Envelope: $36.09 
Electronic Giving: 43 

Amount Electronic: $990.00 
Average $/Electronic: $23.02 

Loose Money: $524.00 
Total Collection: $3,210.00 

Electronic Giving 

It’s simple!  

It’s secure!  

It’s convenient! 

Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com 

and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 
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Naloxone 

Naloxone is used in an opioid emergency to reverse an 
overdose or possible overdose. It is sometimes sold 
under the brand names Narcan and Evzio. 
 

Pennsylvania has passed laws making it available as a 
standing order which allows pharmacists in Pennsylva-
nia to dispense naloxone without requiring an individual 

prescription. Philadelphia offers trainings to administer naloxone to save 
those who are experiencing an overdose. The next sessions are June 
6, June 11, and June 20. For more information, please visit the link  
below. 
 

https://beta.phila.gov/services/mental-physical-health/learn-how-to-
get-and-use-naloxone-narcan/ 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2018 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday, August 19th. The         

Reverend Peter M. Donohue, O.S.A., President of Villanova University, will be the Principal         

Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of the image of Santo Niño through the 

streets of Old City Philadelphia followed by a light lunch.         

All are welcome to attend!  Parking will be available under the Benjamin Franklin Bridge at 4th Street 

from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can contact any of the following coordinators:                         

Elgene Morales, 267-307-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or Dr. Lita Manguba, 267-538-8042.   

Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items off at 

Carr Hall any Sunday before August 19, 2018. 

Feast of Corpus Christi: Thursday after 

Trinity Sunday; 60 days after Easter, or 

the Sunday immediately following this. 

The Feast of Corpus Christi (Latin for 

Body of Christ) is a Latin Rite liturgical solemnity celebrat-

ing the reality of the Body and Blood of Jesus Christ Son 

of God in the Eucharist.  

Rosary and Mass  The National Shrine of St. Rita of Cascia will host special services for healing 
on Friday June 8 at 7:00 PM in honor of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. Details at 215-546-8333.  

I am the living bread that 
came down from heaven, 
says the Lord; 
whoever eats this bread 
will live forever.    

John 6:51 



 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners: 

 

Please take special notice of the picture of our Parish Staff on the cover of this weekend's bulletin. This gives me the 

opportunity to do two things: The first is to tell you how wonderful the staff is, and the second is to explain the     

context of why they were gathering last Thursday. 

First of all, we as a parish and I specifically are very fortunate to have the caliber of the men and women who work 

for the parish. I could not do any one of their jobs and I thank God every day I do not have to. As one who never 

changed a flat tire, I am not competent to take care of all the facilities of the property and all the ramifications       

involved. I am not equipped to maintain a parish office, prepare financial reports and budgets (whether accrued or 

not), cook (I am able to put something in the microwave), clean, or coordinate 60-70 weddings a year. As one who 

was told in grammar school not to sing because I looked like I had a sore throat, I am certainly not in a position to 

coordinate anything musical. We not only have people providing these services for the parish, but we have extremely 

competent, reliable, and responsible persons helping us live out our mission. By sharing their gifts, they minister to 

us.  We, and I specifically, are extremely blessed. Thank you, Lord. 

Secondly, why were they gathered when this picture was taken? The Archdiocese has a three-year program entitled, 

"Remain In My Love."  This is an initiative of the Archdiocese to help renew Marriage and Family Life. In each of 

the three years there are three sessions for three different audiences. The first year was geared to all the employees at 

the Archdiocesan Pastoral Center. This second year is for all the staffs of parishes and schools, etc. within the     

Archdiocese. Next year is for married couples and families within the Archdiocese. The first session is to talk about 

the sacramentality of marriage (permanency, exclusiveness, imitation of Jesus's love for us, sexuality, etc.). The    

second session deals with "The Goods of Marriage" (unity, indissolubility, etc.) and the contemporary threats to   

marriage. The third session deals with the family and the domestic church including challenges in our society to the 

modern family, etc.  

This is an endeavor of the Archdiocese for all of us to talk about an extremely important topic within the church. We 

all know the statistics of divorce are very high in our society. We all know there is a definite breakdown of family life 

today. The Archdiocese is providing an opportunity and encouraging us to talk honestly about these topics. 

Our parish staff has participated now in the first two discussions. Many thanks Tim, Jean, Jacob, Bob, Kim, Agnes, 

and Robyn as well as Fr. Jim who joined us. 

Have a great week. 

 

 

 

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

June 10, 2018  11:00 AM Mass 
 

120th Anniversary of the Philippine Independence Day 


